
I urge you to support providing grants for movie theater operators who were forced to close due to Covid-19 restrictions.  Salem 
Cinema is an example of a theater in this category that has endured incredible financial hardship due to the closure but has 
continued to find ways for the public to provide some limited support.  Salem Cinema is not just another business in Salem; it is a 
cultural touchstone.  I would be glad for my tax dollars to provide support to this and other similar businesses.  Thank you.


